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Response - Official Information Request 
 
I refer to your request for information received on 14/01/2022.  Your request has been considered under the 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) and I provide the following 
information. 
 
Please provide some reports / evidence for me to collate into a potable water report for 2021 to cover off 
our potable water supply (Levin area) for auditing purposes, particular interest is, 
 

• Notices being issued for the 2021 period (can’t find evidence of any being issued for the 2021 period 
on the internet)  

 
There were no Boil Water Notices issued during 2021. 
 

• Any parameters that exceeded testing requirements for the period 2021. 
 

None recorded during 2021. 
 

• Any intrusions to the system, broken pipes, tree roots etc and corrective actions taken. 
 

No intrusions from broken pipes or tree roots during 2021. There were several burst pipe incidents that 
were repaired immediately. Repairs involved isolating the burst, flushing and testing the pipe for 
compliance before reconnecting to the network. All work was completed in accordance with Council 
Standard practice. 
 

• Any sensory testing abnormalities noted or complaints from the public. 
 

No sensory testing abnormalities during 2021. 
 
 
 



• Any other recorded public complaints.

One water clarity complaint was received. The issue was related to air in the pipeline following
maintenance work and was resolved once normal flow resumed.

Horowhenua District Council publishes responses to Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 
1987 (LGOIMA) requests that we consider to be of wider public interest, or which relate to a subject that has 
been widely requested. To protect your privacy, we will not generally publish personal information about you, 
or information that identifies you. We will publish the LGOIMA response along with a summary of the request 
on our website. Requests and responses may be paraphrased.  

If you have any queries regarding this information, please contact the LGOIMA Officer on 06 366 0999 or email 
- LGOIMAOfficer@horowhenua.govt.nz

Yours sincerely, 

Lisa Slade 
Executive Sponsor - LGOIMA 
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